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Thank you, Madam Chair.  

The United States would like to thank Ms. Alayne Frankson-Wallace, Executive Director, Office of 

Administration of Justice, Ms. Shireen Dodson, UN Ombudsman and Head of the United Nations 

Ombudsman and Mediation Services, and Mr. Carlos Ruiz Massieu, Chair of the ACABQ, for their 

respective reports. 

 

Madam Chair, 

 

The United States is a strong supporter of an effective administration of justice system that provides 

independent redress to an array of cases. The 
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